
 Year Two News 

Friday 7th June 

  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

   

 

 

  

   

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

 
Mon 10th June- Coral Class final swimming 

Fri 14th June- Day of welcome (wear Yellow 

and Green 

Mon 17th June – Swimming begins (Ruby) 

Fri 28th June – Sports Day 

Fri 28th June- Summer BBQ 

Tues 16th July – Leavers Assembly 1:30pm 

Weds 17th – Thurs 18th July – Hautbois trip 

Fri 19th July – Last day at Sparhawk 
 

 

Quizzes (SATs) 
This week the children have completed 

some Maths quizzes. They have all done 

amazingly well and we are so proud of 

them! We will continue with the other 

quizzes next week.  

Phonics 
This week we have been looking at suffixes again but 

this time adding ment, ly and ful. For example: 

enjoy → enjoyment 

quick → quickly 

colour  → colourful 

     

Donations 

Please could we ask for any tins to be 

donated by next week for our Kenyan art 

project.  

 

Reading at home 
Please could we ask for you to continue to read with 

your child as regularly as possible. Over the holidays 

every time your child reads they will be able to earn 

a reading bead for their team and a prize is 

awarded to each child at the end of the half term. If 

you need any support with your child reading to you 

out of schooltime then please let a member of the 

team know.  

Science 

Within our science learning this week the 

children identified that grown adult 

animals (and humans) have offspring. We 

discussed what the word offspring meant 

and then looked at photos of animals 

offspring and how they change as they 

grow. We spoke about how some animals 

have live offspring and some hatch from 

an egg, we will be looking into this further 

over the next few weeks.   

Transition 

Over this half term there will be lots of 

discussions both in and outside of our 

learning around transitioning and 

preparing ourselves for the next school. 

Although this can be a difficult time for 

some children, we also want to make it a 

positive experience and make the children 

aware that it is good to talk about these 

things and to talk about our worries (if 

any).  

The children will also have transition dates 

to go and see their new school and 

teacher. If you have any questions 

regarding transition please feel free to 

speak to the class teacher.  


